
Celebrating the Year of the
Nurse
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Brenda Krohn, RN, MS

Brenda Krohn, RN, MS has been a Registered
Nurse for the last 45 years.  Brenda served in

the US Navy as a Corp W.A.V.E.  She has
worked in a variety of positions in the

hospital over the years. She also served as
the Executive Director at the Board of

Nursing until 2018.  Brenda has been on staff
at CENN since the beginning of 2019.  She
has been an intricate part of CENN's policy

team during the COVID pandemic.  

Thank you Brenda!

Denise Bell has joined
the CENN family as

 our newest Care
Coordinator in the

Scheduling
Department.  Please

stop by and meet her.

Jessica Lewis  October 5th
Marnie Triscari  October 9th
Chikita Smith  October 16th
Nancy Boyer  October 18th
Torri Taylor  October 22nd

 
 
 
 
 



CPR is 
scheduled for 

Oct. 7th and Oct. 22nd
Call the office to 

be scheduled

WORKAVERSARY

Happy Nikki Dailey  1 year
Annette Gibbs  1 year
Yaya Norwood 3 years
Virginia Lowe  12 years

Georgia Thompson-Bates  12 years Please remember that
Home Care Pulse will
randomly call each of

CENN's employees and
clients to perform a

third-party survey on
satisfaction.  The

number that will display
is (434) 362-0304.

Companion Extraordinaire's Team.  
"Fighting ForWARD"

 October 31, 2020  we "walk" to
wipe out  Alzheimer's disease

Please see Amanda Metz or Robin
Gupton for more details.

Scheduling Segment

Answer: TRUE

TRUE OR FALSE? You should
wash around your wrists

when washing your hands?

Skills Corner


